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Notice on High Call Volume 

January 13, 2021, Wednesday 

Due to vaccine-related high call volume, employees may be unable to reach an operator 

by dialing “0.” As an alternative, please dial 47707 or 212-241-7707 to bypass the 

queue and reach a telecommunications representative.  

 
 
Patricia M. Lamb, MHHA, FACHE 
Senior Vice President 
The Mount Sinai Hospital 
Chief of Ancillary and Support Services  
Mount Sinai Health System 


